From: Roman Garach

Sent: April 1, 2014 7:47 PM

To: Dawn McAlpine

Subject: Monday April 7 Council Meeting

This email is to notify the City Of Barrie that | wish to speak at the council meeting to be held on
April 7th, 2014 at 7pm regarding the re-zoning approval of 40 Pringle Drive.

Roman Garach

Thank You



